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03/11/2024
We have picked a new Firefighter, Ben Wagner, he started with us two weeks ago. We re also picking up another Firefighter, he is currently in the paperwork process. 
We received reimbursement for the OTS grant, VFC, and SDRMA.
Staff is reviewing which board members are due for sexual harassment training, ethics training, and looking for a brown act class. If you have any updated training, please submit it.






As of now that is all, if you have any questions, please let me know,
Respectfully, 
Nick Ohler, Fire Chief
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